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Town of Lyme 
Board of Selectmen 

“Emergency Management Ordinance” Public Hearing 
May 22, 2008 

1. At 8:00 Simon opened the public hearing on the proposed “Emergency Management 
Ordinance” with the following attending all or part of the hearing: Simon Car, 
Charles Ragan, Dick Jones, Dina Cutting, Wally Ragan, Mike Hinsley, Jeff Valance, 
Peter Walsh, Steve Campbell and Alan Newton. 

2. Simon explained the reasons for the present draft ordinance and its relationship to the 
“Emergency Management Plan”.  After giving those present a chance to raise 
questions, it soon became apparent that several were unfamiliar with the draft 
ordinance and its relationship to the “Emergency Management Plan”. 

3. Dick moved and Simon seconded a motion to recess the public hearing until 8:00 AM 
on Thursday, June 5th.  The motion carried unanimously, and the Board returned to its 
regular meeting at 8:20. 

R. G. Jones 
recorder 


